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I and many, many others oppose SB 696. It is unnecessary, not effective, and 

unconstitutional. Fully automatic weapons are already illegal, and banning certain 

accessories does not prevent crime. It only punishes legal, responsible gun owners. 

Oregon lawmakers should focus on enforcing existing laws against violent criminals 

of which there are plenty. 

SB 696 should be soundly rejected. 


